
 

 

Update: Leave encashment dispute 
 

Members are aware that in the past employees could apply to have their unused leave days paid out 

during this time of the year. This provision was unfortunately stopped by the employer. 

 

The PSA previously informed members that a dispute was declared at the CCMA since SARS failed to 

pay out the leave days. Members should take note that the matter is scheduled for conciliation at the 

CCMA on 4 May 2021. Should conciliation fail, an application for arbitration will be made. Members will 

be updated on developments.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE (SARS) 

30-04-2021 

 

 


